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28/05/2021  14:21:382021/1982/P SUPPRT Edward Etheridge I fully support the amended planning application on the grounds that the garage to me has been an eyesore 

and has never fitted in with the area, and even more so now with the new spectacular development on the 

Agar Grove estate, it would be a shame to miss this opportunity to develop and enhance this area that has 

been run down for so long. I have taken the time to go over the new amended plans that have been submitted 

and feel that the quality of the design is even better than the first application and in keeping with the new and 

the old Victorian properties in Agar Place. This will bring the whole area that has been run down for long into 

the 21st century. As a cyclist, who uses Agar Place on a daily basis, this will also make my daily cycling 

experience more pleasurable. It also seems obvious to me that the shop that is to be a cafe on the new 

development in Agar Place would be mirrored and add to, what I feel is a much needed local shop in this 

enclave.

28/05/2021  13:36:582021/1982/P NOBJ Joseph Peckett Modern extension inkeeping with the recent build across the road on Agar Place. Would make for a fantastic 

addition. Should go ahead.

28/05/2021  13:27:232021/1982/P COMMNT Ilya Great development. Must go through.

28/05/2021  13:32:352021/1982/P SUPPRT Louis Woodford Looks like a great addition to the area, I would love for this to go through. It adds with the recent modernisation 

of the area and will fit right in. Should definitely go through.
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